
Public Notice: CFD Budget Workshop 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Colden Fire 

District in the Town of Colden, County of Erie, State of New York, will hold a 

Budget Workshop Meeting on Tuesday August 20, 2024 at 7:00 PM in the District 

Office located at 8511 Center Street, Colden, NY. All meetings of the Colden Fire 

District are open to the public. 


